




From: Michele Schroeder
To: Board of Representatives
Cc: mms131@live.com
Subject: Life Time Fitness Support
Date: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 5:22:49 PM
Attachments: LIfe Time Fitness Support ltr..pdf
Importance: High

To Whom It May Concern;
 
Please see attached letter in favor of Life Time Fitness.  As a Stamford resident since birth, I have
seen many changes to Stamford both good and bad, and truly feel Life Time Fitness will be an added
value to the community.  I recently took another drive through the office park to the proposed site
and disagree with those who are trying to stop the Life Time Project.  It’s tucked out of the way and I
feel there could be a good compromise to help maintain the residential neighboring properties and
provide amenities to those in favor of this project.  Kindly accept my letter of support of helping
Stamford grow.
 
Sincerely,
 

Michele Schroeder

Legal Assistant

Law Offices of Seth J. Arnowitz, LLC

Stamford Office: 733 Summer Street - Suite 302, Stamford, CT  06901

Phone: 203-348-7722 ~ Fax: 203-348-7744

MSchroeder@ctattorney.com
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From: Wu, Vivien @ New York
To: Giordano, Philip
Cc: Board of Representatives
Subject: Uphold Zoning Board Text Change Approval #217-01 (High Ridge Park/LifeTime Fitness)
Date: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 2:53:40 PM

Hello, Representative Giordano,
 
I live in your district at 5 West Washington Avenue and work in Stamford. I am in favor of the
approved regulation to allow Gymnasium and Physical Culture Establishments to be located in our
corporate office parks (C-D Zones), and in particular to enable LifeTime Fitness to request a Special
Exception and Site Plan application at High Ridge Office Park. I urge the Board of Representatives to
uphold the Zoning Board approval.
 
Thank you
Vivien Wu
 
Vivien Wu
CBRE | Capital Markets 
201 Tresser Boulevard, Suite 201 | Stamford, CT 06901 
T 203 352 8958 | C 978 549 8387 
vivien.wu@cbre.com | LinkedIn
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